
IMPORTANT TO KNOW 

 

Mon 1st May—school closed 
Mon 8th May—school closed 
Fri 26th May—Pre-Fun Day for children, am. 
Fri 26th May—Parent Council Fun Night. 5pm-7pm. 
Weds 7th June— Sports Day  P4-P7 am  P1-P3 pm 
Weds 14th June—Drop In Event 3:10-4:10 
Thurs 22nd June—School Trip, more info to follow. 
Fri 30th June—last day of school 
 
Our main PE remains on a Friday, please come to 
school in your PE kit ready to take part. 

Primary  4/5 Class Newsletter 

Pupils have shared a skill they developed during Term 3…. 

Term 4 2023 

Our Term 4 Focus      

This term we are going to be very busy learning all about the World of Work. We will begin by setting 
up and running our own business ‘Frothy Friday’. This will let the children experience how a business 
works and will tie in lots of literacy activities thinking about advertising and numeracy/maths                           
activities with pupil surveys, gathering product prices, using money in real life terms and                                     
understanding profit and loss. We will also be learning about Our Bodies, how to keep them healthy 
by making good choices when it comes to food and exercise as well learning more about the different 
parts of our own bodies. 

In writing this term we will continue our Imaginative Writing block, understanding the different techniques a writer 
may use to engage and entertain their audience. We will also be creating interesting settings and characters that will 
develop throughout our stories. Later in the term we will focus on Procedural Writing by getting hands on with some 
Healthy Food choices and writing some recipes so that we can make them again at home!  

 

As well as Money and Information Handling covered in our Frothy Friday enterprise, we will 
continue to make links between Multiplication and Division. This will then naturally be                           
followed by Fractions, Decimals and Percentages work. Miss Bingham will focus on                           
Measurement during her Maths sessions.  

 

READING FOCUS 

Pupils will continue to read each day with either their 
reading group or for enjoyment. This term we are                       
focusing on ‘reading between the lines’ and using our 
skimming and scanning skills to help us 
answer comprehension questions.  

Our class novel this term will be   
Really Weird Removals.com. A fun 
story all about mythical creatures 
based in Scotland.   

 

 

 

• The Iron Age experts came in and told us all about the Iron 

Age - Jacob. 

• I learned about how The Celts lived thousands of years ago - 

Erin. 

• We were learning about and writing imaginative stories - 

Anna. 

• We were learning how to use our Maths Toolkit in                                 

subtraction. - Carla. 

•  We were learning how to speak French - Mollie D 

• We have been learning about our bubbles to write a story 

- Lexie. 

• I enjoyed our Science Day - Lilly D. 

• We learned about chimney sums in Subtraction - Kellen. 

• We learned Reciprocal Reading strategies - Molly L. 

• We learned about Art with Mrs Baird - Brodie. 

• We are learning our 3—12 times tables - Max. 


